March 24, 1981

Mr. B.M. Sharian

1393 W. Avon Boulevard
Avon Park, Florida 33825
Dear Mr. Sharian:

Thank you for your generous donation of $15.00
(fifteen dollars) which you kindly gave to the
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America.

It is only through such generosity that we have
been able to sustain the spiritual mission of our
Church .in America.

Your support is areatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Director
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